
From: Lori Frumkin <lfrumkin@chipublib.org> 

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 2:36 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Katie Eckert <keckert@chipublib.org> 

Subject: Re: Attending and speaking at partner event 

  

Hello Steve, 

  

Katie Eckert (and her dog) and I attended this event. 

  

Let me know if you need anything else. 

  

Thank you! 

  

Lori 

  

Lori Frumkin 

Children’s Services & Family Engagement 

Chicago Public Library | 400 South State Street | Chicago IL 60605 

312 745 4043 | lfrumkin@chipublib.org 

 

 

  

From: Lori Frumkin <lfrumkin@chipublib.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 11:00 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Katie Eckert <keckert@chipublib.org> 

Subject: Attending and speaking at partner event 
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Hello Steve, 

  

My colleague Katie Eckert and I have been asked to attend and speak at a fundraiser event of one of 

our programming partners. The organization is SitStayRead and the event is the Bark 'N Ball  (on May 9 

at 5:30, 1840 W Hubbard St.). The complementary tickets would normally be $125. My colleague 

would get a plus one and a ticket for her dog ($50). 

  

Please let me know if it is for us ok to attend. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Lori  

  

  

Lori Frumkin 

Children’s Services & Family Engagement 

Chicago Public Library | 400 South State Street | Chicago IL 60605 

312 745 4043 | lfrumkin@chipublib.org 
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